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Lodz, 12 November 2013 

 

 

To:  Mr. Vladimir Yorga, President 

European Traditional Karate Federation (ETKF) 

 

Re:  Request for official information regarding ETKF 

 

Cc:  ETKF National Traditional Karate Federations 

 

 

Dear Dr. Yorga, 

 

On behalf of the Traditional Karate Federation of Poland (PZKT) we would like to ask you for 

the following documents from the ETKF which we are obliged to provide to the Polish Ministry of 

Sport and Tourism: 

 

1. ETKF registration document.  

2. Registration certificate confirming the ETKF active status. 

3. ETKF Constitution.    

4. Official document with signatures confirming the decision of the ETKF 

Board of Directors dated October 15, 2013 regarding change of location of 

the 2013 European Championship from Prague to Belgrade. 

5. Brief financial report (ETKF financial standing). 

 
You promised to send the above documents to our office during recent telephone conversation 

on October 20, however until today we haven’t received them.  

  

This is very urgent issue. Please send the documents to our office by e-mail within                        

24 hours, i.e. by Wednesday (13 November). Thank you.  

 

We are looking forward to hearing from you. 

 

 

Sincerely Yours,    

 
Włodzimierz Kwieciński 

PZKT Chairman 

ETKF Vice-President 


